
 

 

 

 

Labor – Class I, II, III Position 
 

The Cicero Street and Utilities Department has a full-time position opening for a 

Labor-Class I, II, III.  The position will be responsible for a variety of duties 

involved with operating, repairing/maintaining the street, potable water, and 

wastewater operations and facilities according to applicable rules, regulations, and 

laws for the Town of Cicero.    

 

For a full job description, please visit the Town of Cicero’s website at 

www.ciceroin.org and click on the Government tab, followed by the Job 

Opportunities tab.  From here you will also be able to access the Town’s 

application, which will be required. 

 

Applications will be accepted through Monday, August 2, 2021.  Please send 

application, along with any other pertinent documents to Terry Cooper, 1159 

Stringtown Pike, P.O. Box 391, Cicero, IN 46034 or to 

tcooper@townofcicero.in.gov.   
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